
 
 

 

 
 
 
November 17th, 2010 
 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Young Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, On 
M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Kristen: 
 
RE: West Perth Power & Clinton Power’s EB-2008-0150 Ontario Energy Board - LEAP Emergency 

Financial Assistance 
Both West Perth and Clinton are in the process of finalizing our agreements with Social 
agencies in our franchise areas. In West Perth we are dealing with the Perth County Staff and in 
Clinton we are dealing with Central Huron Staff.  We expect both of these agencies to be in a 
position to take on this responsibility. They have both indicated that 100% of the monies will be 
used for the program and that they will not be taking an administration fee.  I will provide details 
to the Board once our agreements are finalized. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance.  
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 
Wally Curry 
President  
West Perth Power & 
Clinton Power Corporation 


